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BUILD A BETTER WORLD  

SUMMER READING PROGRAM SURVEY 

 

This program aims to build literacy skills and create a life-long love of reading. 

 

Please note: If you have more than one child participating in Summer Reading, 

please complete one survey per child. Please take a few minutes for this brief 

survey and let us know if,  as a result of  your child’s overall experience with the 

Build a Better World Summer Reading program... 

1. My child maintained or increased their reading skills 

Strongly Disagree         Disagree        Neither         Agree         Strongly Agree         NA 

 

 
2. My child is a more confident  reader 

Strongly Disagree         Disagree        Neither         Agree         Strongly Agree         NA 

 

 
3. My child reads more often 

Strongly Disagree         Disagree        Neither         Agree         Strongly Agree         NA 

 
4. My child uses the library more often 

Strongly Disagree         Disagree        Neither         Agree         Strongly Agree         NA 

 

5. What did your child like most about the program? 

 

 

 

 
6. What could the library do to help your child continue to learn more? 
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7. What is the age of the child? 

0-12 months 

1-3 years 

4-5 years 

6-12 years 

13-18 years 
 
 
 

8. How strong of an incentive was the ticket/coupon packet to participate in the program? 

 

 

 

9. How strong of an incentive were the small toys to participate in the program? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Surveys may be returned to any one of the Library’s three service desks. 
 

An online version of this survey is available at 
 

https://www.projectoutcome.org/responses/14153 
 
 
 

Thank you for completing this survey. 
 Your answers will help us improve future programs and services. 

  

 

 Shorewood Public Library  

                                                  www.shorewoodlibrary.org 
 

This survey is part of the Public Library Association’s Project Outcome, a national initiative to 

help public libraries measure the impact of their programs and services, with funding from the 

Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation. For more information about this effort, please visit 

www.projectoutcome.org. 

https://www.projectoutcome.org/responses/14153
http://www.projectoutcome.org/

